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Charleston, SC (July 30th, 2020):  The Charleston Fire Department is preparing to develop its next 
strategic plan, a critical document that will help shape both the future of the department and the 
services provided throughout the community, and we would like your feedback!  
 
If you are a City of Charleston resident, 
business owner, or have interacted with 
our team in the past, please consider 
completing this survey before December 
1, 2020.  The results will be used to 
identify potential areas of service 
improvement and will guide the 
department’s discussions surrounding the 
next strategic plan.   
 
Please visit the link below to complete the 
survey – it will take less than 10 
minutes!  Help shape the future of the 
Charleston Fire Department and our 
community: 
 

 
 

Survey link: http://go.cofc.edu/charlestonfiredepartment 
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